
                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Rembrandt board bulletin APR24 

To all members and guests, Due to the prevailing weather and predicted local flood 

there is a severe weather warning for Western Sydney. Authorities have stated that 

all non-essential travel should be avoided. The Board has made the decision that the 

Club will be closed tonight Friday 5th April for the safety of members, guests and 

volunteers. We apologize for any inconvenience and look forward to seeing you 

next week Friday 12th at the Jimmy Jack sing along where Jimmy will perform from 

his repertoire and engage with audience requests to get you all singing and dancing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Month Sees the start of Wednesday morning dancing, every 2nd and 4th 

Wednesday morning from 10am till noon with a coffee break around 11. If you have 

interest in a Waltz a quickstep or a Cha Cha you should come and join the group.  

Friday 19th is set as the Kings Day and we celebrate King Willem-Alexander and ‘the 

House of Orange’. This is a chance to step out and Dress up or dress in orange, enjoy 

a good night out and enjoy Herman Zirkzee on stage with some traditional music. 

Friday 26th is Anzac Day commemoration at the Club where we pay our respects.    

In keeping with the ‘Two up’ tradition we will play our version of ‘Stand up’ . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


